
08 January 2024 

FLY JOHANNESBURG TO TORONTO 

Effective April 01, 2024, Customers will be able to fly with Ethiopian 

Airlines on our daily flights from South Africa to Toronto. Please 

consult your respective GDS for further details on the schedule and 

pricing. We look forward to welcoming our esteemed customers on 

this daily flight to Toronto. 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

Ethiopian Airlines ZA Commercial Department 

 


